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“Teripta” 
HOLBROOK NSW  2644 

HOLBROOK SEEDS PTY LTD 
December 16, 2010 
 
 
Committee Secretariat 
House of Representatives 
PO Box 6021 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT  2600 

  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am a water user on the 014 Billabong Creek Groundwater Alluvium. 
 
I represent other waters users on this alluvium. 
 
I am very concerned at the proposed reduction in the proposed draft report issued by NSW Office of 
Water, which I have attached. 
 
The aquifer is not over allocated, is very well managed and has never been over used. 
 
The recharge is 12,500 ml/yr 
The annual average extraction is 3,567 ml/yr 
The licences entitlement for irrigation is 3,680 ml/yr 
The proposed landholder rights is 650 ml/yr 
 
This is a reduction of 83% to irrigators. 
 
We would suggest a 70% allocation of 12,500 ml/yr recharge to be more equitable and sustainable. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SG Finlay 
 

 

Tel:   0260363098 
Fax:  0260362479 
Email:  holseeds@bigpond.com 
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